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YEAR 6 TRANSITION








Dear parents and children,





Here is video by Liz Stevenson who is the Education Directorate for Sandwell schools. This video goes through the themes that she would usually go through in the meetings that are held in schools. With the current situation we are faced with, this is not possible. However, we do not want you missing out on any information or queries you may have. 





If you have any feedback could you please share it with me. It will help Liz in future meetings and if you feel something is missing she can always make another!





https://youtu.be/SvT2MNJ1CCk








Please email � HYPERLINK "mailto:Transitionyear6@moatfarm-jun.sandwell.sch.uk" �Transitionyear6@moatfarm-jun.sandwell.sch.uk�








Thank you 











